
From: maureen mcclurg
To: City Council; City Clerk
Subject: Outdoor dining decks
Date: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 1:36:20 PM

Good Afternoon,

I wanted to express my support for the extension of outdoor dining. It has added something special to our city, and
although it was born out of temporary necessity- I can’t picture our city without now. Over the past year I have
made so many memories enjoying on these patios, and I hope we continue to enjoy them long after the pandemic
too!

Stay safe,

Dr. Maureen McClurg, PT, DPT
maureen.a.mcclurg@gmail.com
310 403 1583
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